
 

 

 
 

LITTLE BLAKENHAM PARISH COUNCIL 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING AND SUMMONS TO COUNCILLORS TO ATTEND 
 

There will be an Extraordinary meeting (Finance) of Little Blakenham Parish Council at The Village Hall, 
Little Blakenham on Wednesday, 26th January 2022 at 7.30pm 

 
 

 
 
J Blackburn  
Parish Clerk 
Tel: 01449 721369 
Email – littleblakenhampc@outlook.com 
  
 

 
AGENDA 

 
1) To receive apologies for absence. 

  
2) To consider the Internal Auditor’s Report and the recommendations contained therein 

(copy circulated) 
  

3) To sign off the Annual Governance and Accountability Return 2020/21  
  

a)      To approve the Annual Governance Statement 
  

b)     To approve the Annual Accounting Statements 
  

4) To receive an update on the review being undertaken by the External Auditor 
  

5) To consider any further matters of report from the Clerk  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For enquiries about the meeting, please contact Jennie Blackburn, Parish Clerk 
Tel: 01449 721369 or email: littleblakenhampc@outlook.com  
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